
  
FFK COVID Policy for Journeys 

 
For the health and safety of all members of FFK during this time of the COVID pandemic, the 
Journey Committee recommends the following protocols: 
 
1. An FFK Ambassador on an outbound journey must be fully vaccinated against COVID 

including booster if recommended. Hosts for the journey must also be vaccinated. All 

ambassadors and hosts must provide a negative test result within three days of journey. 
 
2. An FFK Host for in inbound journey must be fully vaccinated against COVID including booster 
if recommended. Ambassadors for the journey must also be vaccinated. All hosts and 
ambassadors must provide a negative test result within three days of journey. 
 
3. Masks must be worn at all times when out in public, at airports, in restaurants (unless 
actively eating), at meetings and all gatherings until such time as the CDC no longer 
recommends that masks be worn. The host and ambassador should agree as to the most 
comfortable protocol in the home. 
 
4. FFK will comply with all recommendations that may be developed in the future by the CDC. 
 
Effective Nov 9, 2021 for all journeys. 
 

 


